
Honoring Our Country’s Military

Tatanka Elementary STEM School

We would like to honor relatives or friends of our staff and students who

have served, or are currently serving in the military.  Please send a picture to

display in our library.  We will place them on top of our bookshelves for all to see.

Please send the pictures in the week of November 8. Students can place

them on the library bookshelf before school begins or bring them to the library

during their class library time.  We will display the pictures through

Friday, November 19.  Students should take their pictures back home on November

22.

Below is a copy of the information we would like for each picture.  If

pictures are in a frame, that would be great.  If possible, please do not send

pictures bigger than 8x11 inches.

Thank you for sharing the veterans you know with us. It will be wonderful

to have our students and staff honor them for their service to our country.

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Please be sure this information comes with each picture. You may use this form or

a piece of paper the size of an index card to set next to your veteran’s picture.

Name of service member:__________________________________

Branch of the military:____________________________________

Any special information about the veteran:_____________________

_____________________________________________________

Name of student or staff member:___________________________

Relationship to the student or staff member: ___________________

Classroom Teacher’s Name: ________________________________


